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BTCC Thruxton owners cars and MG Motor 

BTCC Thruxton in May was a big weekend for 635 Register fans of the BTCC and MG3 owners. 
MG Motor once again had 3 MG3s and their owners on their stand on both the Saturday and 

Sunday to assist with enquiries from the public. This was once again a hugely successful 
event, with lots of questions and interest. Of course the owners were doing what they enjoy 
best, talking about their great MG3s! There’s been a lot of positive feedback from all those 

involved in the weekend and MG Motor certainly looked after the owners with garage tours, 
freebies, VIP hospitality in the Jack Goff and Pirtek suites and driver Q and A’s and autograph 

signings. There may be another opportunity to do this at a later BTCC event, so watch the 
Facebook page for more details… 

 

 

 

mailto:Steve-haines@live.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register
https://twitter.com/635register


 

Sam Glover was at his first BTCC event and was lucky to meet Andrew Jordan and also have 
a close up view of the race cars in the paddock area. 

The Register had its usual hospitality box opposite the start / finish straight where 30 of us 
enjoyed a cracking days racing on the Sunday. The raffle raised £125 for our charity Prostate 

Cancer UK and also some funds for the Register coffers. Huge thanks to everyone that bought 
a ticket and came along. Looks like we’ll have to do it again next year…. 

Dealers are starting to take delivery of their demonstrator MG6s, so if you fancy seeing what 
they are all about, get yourself booked in. Given the great reviews, increased TV and media 

advertising, it looks like our best kept secret in the car world will be out there and we may be 
seeing quite a few more 6’s on the roads soon. 

There are lots of events going on all over the country and we hope that you can all take part 
in your 6, 3 or 5 where possible. Please do send in your photos and reports on any events 

that you attend or interesting places you visit throughout the year. 

Keep it Fun and Large and Go Enjoy! 


